Old Bridge Board of Education

September 5, 2019
ANNUAL NOTIFICATION — ASBESTOS INSPECTION REPORTS
Dear Parents and Staff,

Per the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s (USEPA), “Asbestos
Hazard Emergency Response Act” (AHERA), 40 CFR 763.93, inspections for the
presence of asbestos containing building materials has been completed, and an
Asbestos Management Plan developed for all district properties.

Inspection reports and Asbestos Management Plans are available for review in
every school main office during normal schoo! hours.

In compliance with the United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA),
periodic physical surveillance of asbestos containing materials will be performed

every six months. The law also requires re-inspections of all asbestos containing
materials, of all district properties, be performed every three years. The results

of the periodic surveillance and re-inspections are on file in the main office of all
district schools.

In July, 2019, a required periodic surveillance was performed. The result of this
inspection confirmed that these materials do not pose any immediate threat or
health risk in the foreseeable future, as long as, they continue to be properiy
maintained.

Removal and repair to asbestos containing materials was performed at the
Administration Building, Field House, Grissom School, Nike Base, Salk School,
Cooper School, McDivitt School, and Sandburg School during the 2018-2019
school year.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, contact Frank
Frazzitta, Director of Plan Services at 732-360-4507.
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